
Postcards: 
Postcards are sent home to commemorate specific achievements, outstanding effort or improvement in behaviour and attitude.
Star of the Week: 
Awarded to any pupil who goes above and beyond in any capacity - it could be being a supportive friend or creating an exceptional
piece of work. The Star of the Week's parents are invited to our assembly on Fridays to watch their child receive the award.  
The Best Seats in the House:  
The Star of the Week is given VIP seats to sit and watch assembly with biscuits and a drink.
Writing Award:  
Every two weeks someone from each class is given the Writing Award for approaching a piece of writing with particular
application, effort or skill – they are given a certificate in their phase assembly and their work is added to our Writing Gallery.
Sports Star:
Every week, our Sports Coach and PE Lead picks their Sports Star. This is awarded to any pupil who goes above and beyond in a
PE class or competition, e.g. if they always try new things, cooperate with teammates and show good sportsmanship. They are
given a certificate in assembly and are the role of PE Assistant for the following lesson.
Every assembly, any individual or team sporting achievements, such as competition performances, will also be celebrated.
Sports Year Group of the Term:
During the last assembly of the term, our Sports Coach and PE Lead picks the year group that has impressed them the most as a
whole. This year group become PE Supervisors for the upcoming term and get to choose their favourite game to play for following
lessons. 
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Rewarding our
Pupils

House Dojos: 
When children display positive actions - from holding the door open for somebody, to helping another pupil in need, they are given
a Dojo. When they are awarded enough Dojos, they can trade them in for different rewards at the Dojo Swap Shop. The rewards
include prize boxes, pottery making sessions or even the chance to play Mr. Allan at Mario Kart!

The pupils run the Swap Shop and have a say in which rewards are available - donating money to charity, for example, was a
suggestion put forward by the pupils.

Purple Tokens: 
Purple Tokens are given out to pupils for their contribution towards the Oasis 9 Habits in their work, attitude and behaviour. We
have Purple Token tubes in the corridor so we can see which habits are developing well and deserve celebration, and which need
further attention. We then reflect on these during assembly.

Good Egg: 
The Good Egg is awarded to anyone seen by the reception team to be going above and beyond in supporting people around the
academy and adhering to the Oasis 9 Habits and the school’s values. The reception team find themselves all over the school, so
often see the pupils in even more situations than the teachers. As they decide who wins the award, our pupils are encouraged to
be the best versions of themselves from the moment they step in the door – not just in classrooms. 
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